
MINUTES OF THE 

HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

June 20, 2017 
 

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, 

in the Conservation Commission office.  Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the 

meeting at 7:00pm. 

 

In Attendance:  Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairperson; Kathy Evans, Vice Chairperson; 

Chris Hadorn, Clerk; John Peck, Member and Edward Lane, Member. 

 

Hearings and Discussions: 

 

Open 7:00 – NOI – 17 Lake St.  

Shayne McGlone is representing Mr. Shaughnessy for a new septic system.  They have 

been approved by the Board of Health.  They are 55’ from the edge of the pond with the 

leaching field and 77’ with the tank.  Erosion controls verified. 

 

Motion for a Standard Order of Conditions with erosion controls. 

 

 Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

 

Bills 

 

 Express Newspapers - $40.00 

 Plymouth County Registry of Deeds - $77.00  

  

Motion:  Kathy Evans 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

Secretarial: 

Chairman Fitzgerald signed the Road Cut Opening for 266 & 230 Monponsett St. 

and 20 13
th

 Ave. 

 

The Dam Safety Order is the responsibility of the State as they are the party that 

owns the land that the Dam is on. 

 

 

Mail: 
The mail folder was reviewed by the Commission.  

 

 



Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:15pm 

 

Motion:  Edward Lane 

 Second:  John Peck  

AIF 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kendra Kelly 

Secretary 

 


